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Dear Sponsor, 
 
The 166th Sutton Fair & Horse Show will be held on August 10, 11, 12, and 13, 2023, and 
we hope you will continue supporting this local historic event. The fair attracts thousands 
of visitors to our region annually, and we are proud to be! 
 
Celebrating the 166th year of the Sutton Fair and Horse Show, this year’s theme is “From 
Pioneer Days to Modern Ways.”      
 
Sponsorship comes in many high-value forms, including monetary, products, services, 
signage, and advertising. The Sutton Fair & Horse Show offers a wide variety of events 
and family entertainment, including horse and livestock shows, the Truck & Tractor Pull, 
Demolition Derby, agricultural and home craft displays, several children’s events: 
World’s Finest Shows Midway, farming, and educational barns, Ambassador 
competitions, and many other events. Even new additions of events and attractions have 
heightened our ambitions.  
 
Each sponsor is acknowledged by a listing in the following year’s (2024) Sutton Fair 
prize book listing on our website. One pass is given for every $100 donated. A popular 
option is a $500 donation; a banner you provide will be put up during the Motor Sport 
events Thursday, Friday, and Saturday Nights, but due to CRA rules, we cannot give a 
tax receipt for this. Sponsors who donate above $1000 can receive a tax receipt, but if a 
Banner is provided to be displayed at the fair, we must deduct $500 from the tax receipt. 
Donations of $2000 or more receive all the above and an advertisement for one year on 
our website.  
 
Your support of the 166th Sutton Fair and Horse Show is greatly appreciated. The 2023 
Sutton Fair Prize Book is now available in print and on our website at 
www.suttonfair.com. We ask that you kindly return your sponsorship form to the Sutton 
Agricultural Society office or via email. If you have any questions, please call the office 
at 905.722.3165 or email us at info@suttonfair.com. It is your sponsorship that makes the 
Sutton Fair and Horse Show the success it is each year! Thank you for your time and 
continued support.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
Abbie Velocci 
Chairperson, Sponsorship 
(705)-896-5810 
suttonfairspnsrs@gmail.com 
 
Jason Kay, Jaclyn Grossi, Emma Sommerville, and Keith Clark  
Executive Committee, Sutton Agricultural Society 


